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NEW YEAR

 

Written by Mr. Cedillos

Happy New Year, Feliz Año from Puente!
 
 Professor Carrillo and Mr. Cedillos welcomed back

Phase 2 Puentistas at Spring Orientation. Topics
that were discussed were Fall Reflection, Spring

Events, Mentorship, and the Course Overview for
Counsel 17 and English 102. 





Puente Statewide has invited Puente Mentors to discuss

virtual mentoring and share best practices. Greg Boyle

from Homeboy Industries will the keynote speaker.   



 

 

Puente Sessions are back! If you would like to

participate in the sessions and promote your

program, please contact Mr. Cedillos. 



Every year, Puente Statewide hosts an

end-of-the-year celebration. This coming

May, Dolores Huerta who is one of the

most influential labor and civil rights

activists as well as the co-founder of the

United Farm Workers will be the Keynote

Speaker for the event. 

YouTube Link to be shared
in the coming weeks! 



ConexED- Cranium Cafe is now available for
online counseling. Mr. Cedillos would like to

be accessible to all students. For any
student who is seeking counseling, please
contact Mr. Cedillos via ConexED- Cranium

for drop-in and appointments. 
Se Habla Español



The Puente Shell on Canvas
has gone live! Students who
are on phase 3 (post-Puente)
have been added to Canvas.

Puente Canvas will be utilized
to support students virtually 

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit

@puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover
the LinkTree. The LinTree is

updated monthly. 

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu

Please follow us via Instagram @puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support


